Request for Withdrawal


	NPRR Number
	334
	NPRR Title
	Incorporate Resource Limit for the Amount of Regulation Service that may be Provided from a Generation Resource During any Operating Hour

	
	

	Date
	February 1, 2012

	
	

	Submitter’s Information



	Name
	John Dumas; Resmi Surendran

	Company
	jdumas@ercot.com; rsurendran@ercot.com

	E-mail Address
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	512-248-3195; 512-248-3033

	Cell Number
	512-913-9399; 512-289-7131

	Market Segment
	N/A


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


Pursuant to Protocol Section 21.4.2, Withdrawal of a Nodal Protocol Revision Request, ERCOT is submitting this Request for Withdrawal as the original sponsor of Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 334.

It is ERCOT’s opinion that limiting Regulation Ancillary Service Resource Responsibility as proposed in NPRR334 could help assure the deliverability of this service
.  However, ERCOT will continue to monitor Qualified Scheduling Entity (QSE) performance as described in Protocol Section 8, Performance Monitoring, and evaluate if additional Protocol changes are needed at a later date.  Therefore, ERCOT hereby withdraws NPRR334.
� See appeal submitted by ERCOT (� HYPERLINK "http://www.ercot.com/content/mktrules/issues/nprr/326-350/334/keydocs/334NPRR-12_ERCOT_Appeal_083111.doc" ��August 31, 2011�)
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